





Grade 2 Newsletter – January & February in Review

Introduction... the past two months have been super eventful for the students! They've worked so hard on their class project which was making a Lunar New Year Cookbook for the holiday with a lovely presentation.

In <u>Social Studies</u>, we learned about the globe and did a recap of the seven continents. They also did an activity on reading a map and writing directions.

In <u>Science</u>, we've been recently active with doing various experiments! Students learned about clean air and water while also making a water filter with simple materials from home!

In English Language, students were reading short stories about the past and interviewed an adult with questions about the past. They enjoyed presenting their answers with pictures of their younger selves and the person they interviewed!

In <u>Mathematics</u>, students relearned the names of 2D shapes and learned new names for 3D shapes. Recently the children have just finished up learning how to multiply numbers from 0-11!

In <u>Art</u>, students have been incorporating shapes with one of this month's holiday, Valentine's Day, and drew hearts with 3D effects. While also drawing letter blocks in 3D!

Happy February!

Miss Jen

Pictures, pictures, pictures!









IMPORTANT DATES:

March 5th - Spelling Bee Contest (Class stage)

March 12th - Spelling Bee Contest (Finals)

March 17th - St. Patrick's Day

March 28th - April 2nd - Easter

Break